
CLEY 13 
The Flight of the Spoonbill 
Curated by Ian Starsmore 
  
4 July to 4 August  
  
New Contemporary Norfolk Art in and around Cley Church, Village and 
Norfolk Wildlife Trust.  
 
The North Norfolk Exhibition Project’s annual summer exhibition is pleased to 
stay in Cley after the warm welcome in 2012.  
 
There are more than 60 artists in the show, represented by paintings, 
sculpture, print, poems, sound, 3D work, gardens and an orchard, textiles and 
ceramics, moving image, photography and installations amongst many other 
forms. The work all reflects the ecological theme, and there is an involved, 
valuable and interesting discussion beginning between the works and their 
makers. 
  
Whether you are an exhibitor or not, please come in the summer to enjoy the 
work and the conversation.  
 
With talks, art and craft workshops, music and poetry events. 
 
Open daily 10am – 5.30pm (early closing at 1pm on Sat 6 July) FREE 
ENTRY  
  
  
  
GENERAL INFORMATION 
  
Special thanks to Cley Church and the Parochial Church Council for sharing 
their beautiful church, and to Norfolk Wildlife Trust and its spectacular setting. 
  
Cley 13 is generously supported by: 
East Anglia Art Fund  
Arts Council England through the BIG Lottery 
North Norfolk District Council 
Norfolk County Council 
Norfolk Community Foundation 
Norfolk Coast Partnership 
  
For more information about North Norfolk Exhibition Project (NNEP) please 
contact: 
The Coordinator, 15 Britons Lane Close, Beeston Regis, Norfolk NR26 8SH 
rosie@cleycontemporaryart.org   
  
www.cleycontemporaryart.org  
 
 

mailto:rosie@cleycontemporaryart.org
http://www.cleycontemporaryart.org/


NNEP Sculpture Trails 
 
These cover about nine miles of north Norfolk’s beautiful countryside in three 
sections around Salthouse, Kelling and Holt. There is a leaflet with maps 
which will also be available at the exhibition. 
  
www.salthousetrails.co.uk   
 
  
  
TRAVEL INFORMATION 
  
CLEY CHURCH is off the A149 coast road in Cley village (behind The Three 
Swallows). 
  
NORFOLK WILDLIFE TRUST Visitors Centre and land straddles the A149. 
Walking distance between Cley church and the centre is about a mile. 
  
The Coasthopper bus goes through Cley every half hour. Its route is from 
Cromer to Kings Lynn and it links with trains from Norwich at Sheringham. It 
travels less frequently between Holt and Cley. For details see 
www.coasthopper.co.uk  
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